Luminoso, Fine Arts Society Annual Report 
Our society’s motto is to help students learn new art forms through workshops and we tried our best to continue doing so. With the pandemic the virtual world became our learning ground and we held a couple of workshops for our students. In the month of September, we held two workshops. On 19th September 2020, we held an online workshop with Ms. Smriti Sangal on Clay Sculpting, making the clay using edible materials and giving it beautiful shapes and colours. On 26th September, 2020, we held a Quilling workshop conducted by our ex-student Ms. Geetanjali Wadhwa. Out student convenors Mehak Bothra and Shoubhika Bhatia very actively have been working on our Instagram page sharing work done by Luminoso over the years. We began with a series of DIY videos “Luminoso Hues to Drive Away Corona Blues” made by our students, the idea was to keep people happily engaged with art and crafts in the covid environment where most of us have been homebound. 
On 25th November, 2020 we held an orientation for our first semester students to introduce the society to them. 
On 23rd January, 2021, a workshop was conducted by Ms. A.P. Payal on “Creating a Comic Strip” on the theme of Covid and its effects. 
As we step into the new year we will continue holding more workshops and keeping our student members creatively engaged.  

